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Dear Parent /Guardian,

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 6A:16:-2.2(l), each school district shall ensure that all students are provided with the opportunity to receive health

screenings conducted by a school physician, school nurse, or other personnel

properly trained. The required screenings are outlined in the charts below:

Type of Screening Grade or Age Frequency

Vision, Hearing, Dental

Height, Weight

Ages 3 and 4 Upon Enrollment

Height, Weight, Blood

Pressure

Kindergarten Thru Grade

12

Annually

Visual Acuity Kindergarten Thru

Grade 10

Every other Year

Auditory Acuity

Kindergarten

Thru Grade 3

Grade 7 & Grade 11

Annually

Scoliosis Ages 10-18 Every other Year

Each School Nurse is available Monday through Thursday from 8:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. to screen your child(ren) by appointment in your

designated school building.  Your child will be screened in a safe atmosphere, adhering to all CDC guidelines for safety and cleanliness

related to COVID-19.  You may also provide the school with a current physical from your pediatrician with the required screenings.

If you would like your child to receive a health screening conducted by the school, the contact information is below.  We will be

conducting health screenings through June 11, 2021.

(609) 383-6800

Pleasantville High School – Nurse Brooks x 4027

Pleasantville Middle School – Nurse Reid x 3019

Leeds Avenue School – Nurse Schwartz x 2354

North Main Street School – Nurse Barns x 2030

South Main Street School – Nurse Hinkley x 2142

Washington Avenue School – Nurse Gallagher x 2201
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